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Dear Dr. Amanda Richline, 

  
On behalf of everyone here at Mayan Families, we would like to thank you for your 
continued support of our Hope for the Animals program to which you so generously 
dedicate your efforts and resources. 
 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude from the bottom of our hearts.  
Through your efforts in our spaying and neutering clinic, you are personally responsible 
for a significant reduction in the street dog population in Panajachel. 
As a direct result of your work the animals’ quality of life has improved and the streets 
are safer for animals and humans alike. 
 
We´d also like to thank you for all that you have done in transporting these rescued 
animals to the US where they are given the chance to find a loving and forever home. At 
the risk of sounding a bit cliche, we must sincerely emphasise that your donation is 
changing the lives of both the families who have gained loving companions and the 
animals who now have a new lease on life.  
 
Thank you most sincerely for choosing to support the work that we do here at Mayan 
Families with such warmth and generosity! 
 

Thank you again! 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Sharon Smart 

Co-founder & Director 
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